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Spring 2 

Monday 7th March 

 

 Mass at St Ambrose church 

Fr Martin has invited the children to join him at Mass on 
Thursday's at 9:30am.  You are very welcome to join us 
as well. 
 
The following classes will continue to attend Mass on :- 
10th March– Year 6 
17th March– Year 5 
24th march– Year 4 
31st March– Year 3 
 
I was very impressed by the behaviour of the whole 
school on Ash Wednesday and I have had so many 
compliments from parishioners about how well they were 
behaved. Well done to all the children 

Lent Fundraising 

Our Lent Fundraising activities got off to a really good 
start last week.  
The children in the EYFS unit managed to raise £90  
selling hotdogs. Very well done. 
 
Children usually bring in £1:00 for each activity.  
 
Activities for the whole school are as follows:- 
 
Friday 11th March– Year 1& 2– Badge making &   
                                                   biscuit icing 
 
Friday 18th March –Year 3&4 Chocolate Tombola            
                                                (donations welcome) 
Friday 25th March– Year 5 Egg hunt 
 
Friday 1st April– Year 6 Cake sale  
                                      (donations welcome) 
 
There will also be an Easter Bonnet (EYFS and Year 1&2) 
or  
Egg decoration (Years 3,4,5&6 ) competition for £1:00 per 
entry 
Further details to follow. 
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Don’t forget that the school photographer will be in school on 
Wednesday 9th March and will be taking individual and family 
group photographs. 
 
If you have a little one who does not come to school yet but you 
would like them photographed with their brothers and sisters, 
please come to the main entrance at 8:45am and then you can 
bring them into the hall and they can be photographed.  
Please wear a mask! 
 
Year 6 and Reception will also have a class photograph on the 
same day. 
 
Please make sure your child/ren is in their school uniform on    
Wednesday. 

School Photographs 

After school clubs 

All after school Sports clubs finish by Friday 18th March. 
Year 6 tutoring will continue up until Thursday 31st 
March and will start again after the Easter holidays. 

Parents Evenings 

Dates for your diary 
 
Parents evening will be held virtually again on Wednesday 23rd 
March between 3:45 & 5:30pm. We will send out a text nearer 
the time to remind you to book a slot. 
 
Children who have SEN support plans, who have received 
these before, will have a separate parents evening on  
Wednesday 30th March 3:45pm. This will enable you to review 
your child's support plan. 


